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HISTORY UPDATE 

Sunday, March 18, 2018 

 

 

We discussed at the family reunion in Philadelphia/2017 that further research is 
needed on Amos, Melissa and Cynthia Miller. We still have a lot of work left on 
our family history. 

I found a professional researcher in Greenville, SC, Annie Norton of Palmetto 
Historical Research, LLC. Ms. Norton has over 30 years of experience as a 
librarian, genealogist, local historian, author/writer, and lecturer, and member of 
the association of professional genealogists. Additionally, her area of expertise is 
African-American history and slave genealogy. 

Ms. Norton requires a retainer fee of 320.00 for 8 hours of research. I think we 
need at least 20 hours of research at a total of $800.00. 

If you or your family is interested in helping with this endeavor, please send a 
donation of $25.00 to me @ 7947 SW 80th Place Rd., Ocala, FL, 34476. 

Any questions or comments please email or call me @: 

LDM12645@aol.com 
352-877-8172 (cell) 

352-304-8501 (home) 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Larry Miller 
Family Historian 

P.S. A checking account was set up to deposit donations. To date, I have received 
a total of $100.00. 
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